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To:  Derivatives Market Data Vendors, End Users and Application Service Providers (ASPs) 

(Collectively “Clients”) 
 
Copy:  Derivatives Market Independent Software Vendors (ISVs)  

 
 
Updates on Introduction of Weekly Hang Seng TECH Index Options 
 
With reference to our client notice issued on 27 June 2024 (Our Ref: MDD/24/408_C) and the 
enclosed Exchange Circular (Ref: EQD/08/24), Hong Kong Futures Exchange Limited (the 
“Exchange” or “HKFE”) is pleased to announce that regulatory approval has been obtained for the 
introduction of Weekly Hang Seng TECH Index (“Weekly HSTECH”) Options contract on 2 
September 2024 (Monday).  
 
For the details of the trading arrangement of Weekly HSTECH Options contract, please refer to the 
enclosed Exchange Circular.  
 
Clients and ISVs are reminded to make appropriate adjustments and arrangements where 
necessary to ensure the readiness of their systems for the introduction of the Weekly HSTECH 
Options contract.   
 
Should you have any queries, please contact us at (852) 2211 6558 or send your questions to 
IVSupport@hkex.com.hk.  
 
 
 
 
Ken KC Wong 
Vice President 
Data Connectivity & Support, Market Data 
Markets Division 
 

 

Enclosure: Exchange Circular (English) 

 

https://www.hkex.com.hk/eng/prod/dataprod_cn/Documents/24-06-27%20Arrangement%20in%20OMD-D%20for%20Introduction%20of%20Weekly%20Hang%20Seng%20TECH%20Index%20Options%20(HKEX-IS%20China).pdf
https://www.hkex.com.hk/-/media/HKEX-Market/Services/Circulars-and-Notices/Participant-and-Members-Circulars/HKFE/2024/EQD_08_24_e.pdf
mailto:IVSupport@hkex.com.hk

